
Our young 
students in 

Mexico wish 
you a BLESSED 

CHRISTMAS 

With thanks for 
your help and 

support! 



When you shop at  
AmazonSmile, Amazon donates 0.5%  

of the purchase price to  
Caring Action For Children Inc.    

Bookmark the link  
smile.caringaction.org  

and support us every time you shop.   

Caring ACTION  
for Children, Inc. 

A non-profit interdenominational 

organization dedicated to helping Mexican 

Christians care for the under-privileged 

children in their country 

OR 

made online at 
 

www.caringaction.org/donate  

Tax Deductible Contributions can be  

mailed to: 
Caring Action for Children 

P.O. Box 7277   

York, PA 17404 

OUR TWO-FOLD MISSION 

• To respond to the needs of children in 
Mexico by providing food, housing, clothing, 
an education, and spiritual guidance. 

• To assist concerned Mexicans in taking full 
responsibility for property and operations of 
the Children’s Homes. 

Our Federal Tax Registration Number is 

95 6155992 

 Thank you for your continued support and 
generosity through the years It is because of 
your donations that Caring Action has been able 
to continue our mission to help God’s children in 
Mexico.  As we look towards 2022, we have 
made the difficult decision to transition to 
online donations only through PayPal.  You can 
do this by using this QR code or by going directly to 
donate.caringaction.org.  After March 1, 2022, we will no longer 
accept check donations.   For more information,  you can always 
visit our main website at www.caringaction.org.   
 

Name:___________________________________________________________ 

Street:___________________________________________________________ 

City:__________________________________State________Zip:___________ 

E-mail:__________________________________________________________ 

Amount enclosed  $________________ (Checks payable to Caring Action for Children, Inc.)   

 

Donations may also be made online at www.caringaction.org/donate. 
 
Caring Action for Children is a non-profit corporation under Section 501c(3) of the Internal 
Revenue Code.  Contributions to Caring Action for Children are tax-deductible. 

www.caringaction.org 

A blessed Christmas to you, and 
hopes for a happy and healthy new 

year in 2022 
It continues to be a challenge to meet the needs of the children and 
young students during the ongoing pandemic.   But thanks to all of 
you, hundreds and hundreds of orphaned and vulnerable children in 
Mexico continue to grow physically and emotionally while take ad-
vantage of significant educational and social opportunities.  It is break-
ing the cycle of generational poverty!  Thank you for responding to the 

needs of children and young people, and allowing each 
one to feel known and loved.   

Caring Action for Children is committed to helping these 
young orphans and students who are hungry for an edu-
cation, and in need of safe places to live and be cared for 

and nurtured, especially during these challenging pandemic times.  
Please help us to continue to provide safe homes, full bellys, and quali-
ty educations for these boys and girls. 
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